
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 3, 2023 
 
Jason McBride, MS, MPH 
Health Commissioner 
Galion City Health Department 
113 Harding Way East 
Galion, Ohio  44833 
 
Dear Jason McBride: 
 
On behalf of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), we are pleased to 
congratulate the Galion City Health Department on its accreditation by the Public Health 
Accreditation Board (PHAB). 
 
Your national accreditation status lets your partners and community know that your organization 
meets national standards and provides services that all residents should come to expect from their 
health departments. Moreover, because the national accreditation program seeks to improve the 
quality and performance of all health departments, your participation in this program indicates 
your commitment to the continuous improvement of your health department’s services. 
 
Your accreditation from PHAB is an impressive achievement. CDC recognizes the time and 
effort that leaders and staff members from all levels of your health department have dedicated to 
this effort. We commend the Galion City Health Department for this achievement. 

 
 
 Sincerely, 

 
 

      
Mandy K. Cohen, MD, MPH Leslie Ann Dauphin, PhD 
Director, CDC Director, National Center for STLT Public  
Administrator, Agency for Toxic        Health Infrastructure and Workforce 
Substances and Disease Registry       CDC 
 
 
 


